" 213 Fourth Street
Clarksdale, Miss,

June 15, 196l

Dear Mr, Warren:

Am inclosing asmuch detailed information as I have that you asked
for. It was good to have you visit us this summer sorry that you
had so little time to spend in Clsrksdale, hope on your next trip
you can spend more time with us,

Hope to see you again soon,

Aaron E Henry
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